From: Sharla Arledge on behalf of Comments

To: Kourtney Romine; Mick Thomas
Subject: FW: Comment Submitted
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 02:19:50 PM

From: Department of Lands <no-reply@idl.idaho.gov>
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 1:38 PM

To: Comments <comments@idl.idaho.gov>

Subject: Comment Submitted

From: Thomas Rogers at ThosRogers@GMail.COM
Phone: 2089497807

Address: 1828 North Longridge Place
City: Eagle
State: Idaho

Comment:
To whom it may concern,

I understand an application has been made to start another well near one already drilled
upstream from the the intake for the Fruitland public water system. This poses a pollution
danger to the Fruitland water supply, is not safe, and should not be permitted.

Please Reply to my complaint with justification if the well is permitted contrary to public
safety and your rationale despite evident safety concerns given the proposed wells proximity
to Fruitland's public water intake.

I look forward to hearing that you have not permitted the well on clear grounds of public
safety.

Take Care, Be well — Be safe, healthful, sane, and Well; do good safe work and rest; and |
look forward to hearing of your denial of the applicants application to permit the proposed
well.

Thomas Rogers (208) 949-7807 (cell)
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